

4/17/17

Sharon Watt Secretary, Friends of Woodland Community Library P.O. Box 894 Woodland, WA 98674

Dear Sharon,

I am writing this letter to endorse your efforts to build a new library in our greater Woodland area. Your efforts and hard work to achieve this purpose need to be commended, as there is a true need for an updated facility and improved access for our large Hispanic population, and access for people with special needs.

It would be wonderful if the programs that you now provide off-site because of lack of space, could be offered right here in our own community. In addition, a larger and updated building/facility would provide for the introduction of new programs requested by businesses and the community.

Again, we at Woodland Intermediate School, commend and appreciate your efforts and hard work to move this new library project along. Please know that we are in absolute support of this action.

Thank you,

Steven Carney WIS Principal



Steve Carney, Principal

2250 Lewis River Road » Woodland, WA 98674 T 360.841.2750 » F 360.841.2751 www.woodlandschools.org

Woodland Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer